
Mark 
Monaghan

From:Mark Monaghan
Sent:Wed, 13 Nov 2019 08:17:55 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

This is fantastic news, will save us going to Burscough as that’s a lot better than the 
current one in Skem!

Yours,

Mark Monaghan

2 Beacon Green

Skelmersdale

WN8 6DU


